September 29, 2004

Ruben Castrejon

6116 S. Karlov

Chicago, IL  60629

Dear Ruben:

Our understanding is, that as a condition of your sponsorship in the correspondence licensing program, you stay active and progress through the pre-licensing process and attend regularly scheduled meetings.  You have missed the following meetings:  September 9th, September 16th, and September 23rd and are not staying current with the tests.

We are sorry you have elected to drop out of real estate and the pre-licensing program.  Effective immediately we are applying the $170 licensing fees toward your $500 note.  If you do not pursue a career in real estate with another company for 12 months, the balance of this note will be forgiven. If you change you mind or circumstances change and would like to continue, please contact us.

In the future we hope you will use JTM Realty Masters for your real estate needs.

Yours Truly,

T.J. Farrell

Director of New Agent Development

JTM Realty Masters

